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I support this bill in order to restore integrity in Oregon’s voting process. Currently, we 

do not require ID which creates fraud in our voter rolls. Every Oregonian has ID and 

to not require it to register to vote makes it easy for non citizens to register. Mail in 

voting is neither safe nor secure. Make voting in person the law. 


